
Hawg Hawlers Bass Club held our 
sixth tournament of the season this 
past weekend at Truman Lake. This 
was a tough tournament. Some 
short fish were caught but keepers 
were hard to find. Eight boats  and  
16 anglers weighed a total of 11 
fish. Our 16th angler was honorary 
member Shorty Beckham. (Read 
more about Shorty below). Tem-
peratures ranged from the high 

70’s into the high 80’s. We had sun-
ny to partly cloudy skies. The lake 
level was up about 4’ and falling. 
Water temperatures were in the 
low to mid 80’s and the water was 
heavily stained. The tournament 
took off out of the Osage Bluff Ma-
rina.  The marina is a long time sup-
porter of Hawg Hawlers Bass Club. 
They donated a two free night slip 
rental.  Thanks Osage Bluff Marina!  

 

TRUMAN TOURNAMENT            

FIRST PLACE - KEN JONES AND BRIAN JANKOWSKI            

Ken and Brian were able to pull out 
a first place win under extremely 
difficult conditions. The difficulties 
being the heat and the fact that 
the fish were just not cooperating. 
Brian weighed in a nice 2.33 pound 
bass on Saturday which was one 
of only four fish weighed in for the 
day. Brian’s fish won Big Bass for 
Saturday. This is Brian’s third Big 
Bass win so far this year and back 

to back first place wins (Brian and 
his dad Mike took first place at 
the Mark Twain tournament last 
month). On Sunday Ken and Brian 
weighed in one fish each. The team 
weighed in three fish for a total of 
7.02 pounds.  They caught their 
fish on top water poppers, crank-
baits and four inch worms. The first 
place payout was $120. CONGRAT-
ULATIONS KEN AND BRIAN!
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SECOND PLACE - RICHARD AND SHORTY BECKHAM            
Rich had one of the four fish 
weighed in on Saturday and a 
nice 3.45 pounder Sunday to 
win Big Bass for the weekend. 
I’m not sure if Shorty put Rich on 
fish or was a good “netdog” but 
either way  I’m sure he earned 
his portion of the winnings. The 
team weighed in two fish at 5.40 
pounds. They were using green 
pumpkin purple brush hogs and 

green pumpkin magnum lizards. 
The second place payout was $76. 
CONGRATS RICH AND SHORTY! 

Shorty Beckham and Richard Beckham
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Mike and Larry are still doing re-
ally well this year placing again in 
the Truman tournament. Mike had 
two of only four fish weighed in on 
Saturday and was able to weigh 
in another fish on Sunday. The to-
tal weight for the teams three fish 
was 5.07 pounds. Mike and Larry 
were using Trick Worms and Brush 
Hogs. The third place payout was 
$66.  CONGRATULATIONS MIKE & 
LARRY!

THIRD PLACE - MIKE PARMENTIER AND LARRY RUTLEDGE            

BIG BASS            

BRIAN JANKOWSKI weighed in 
one fish on Saturday to win Big 
Bass for the day. His fish weighed 
2.33 pounds. Brian used a top wa-
ter popper to catch his Big Bass.
RICHARD BECKHAM won Big 
Bass of the weekend weighing 
in a nice 3.45 pounder.  Rich-
ard caught his fish on a green 
pumpkin magnum lizard. 
The Big Bass payout for each 
day was $24. Rich also won 
the Big Bass side pot for $40. 
CONGRATULATIONS BRIAN AND 
RICHARD!

  

MORE TOURNAMENT WINNERS            

Mike Parmentier and Larry Rutledge

Richard Beckham

PAM WAKIM AND BOB TREAD-
WAY took FOURTH PLACE.  They 
weighed in  two fish on Sunday 
for a total weight of 3.84 pounds. 
Their fish were caught on black 
and white crankbaits. Fourth place 
payout was $60. CONGRATULA-
TIONS PAM AND BOB!

ATTENDANCE PRIZES
THANKS TO ALL OF OUR SUPPORT-
ERS Hawg Hawlers awarded three  
bait packs, a two free night slip 
donation from Osage Bluff Marina  
won by Dave Jankowski and  a free 
tournament (half a boat fee) won 
by Shorty Beckham.                    

And thanks to everyone who par-
ticipated. Because as Hawg Hawl-
ers we are more than just mem-
bers, we are friends which is why 
we can still have a fun tournament 
even when it’s hot and we’re not 
catching many fish. CONGRATULA-
TIONS YOU ARE ALL WINNERS!

Brian Jankowski



We would like to thank Osage 
Bluff Marina again for their con-
tinued support of our club! Hawg 
Hawlers highly recommends 
Osage Bluff Marina to everyone. 
If you are planning a trip to Tru-
man Lake please consider using 
Osage Bluff Marina. Our supporter 

donations help keep Hawg Hawl-
ers  member fees and tournament 
entry fees low. 

Thanks to Tournament Direc-
tors Mark Daly, Tina Barrale, Greg 
Shands and Andy Shands. They did 
a great job! Volunteer tournament 

directors make it possible for us to 
conduct well organized live well 
checks and take off procedures. 
Please consider helping your club. 
If you would like to volunteer con-
tact Tournament Chairman Dean 
Sullivan.
 

THANKS AGAIN            
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In ‘09 Pomme was won by Mike Parmentier & 
Larry Rutledge with 7 fish @ 9.53 lbs. caught on 
green pumpkin Brush Hogs & Wave Worms. Other 
baits that worked were chartreuse crankbaits & 
spinnerbaits, green pumpkin worms,   jigs &  buzz-
baits. Temps ranged from mid 80’s to low 90’s with 
water at around 83 degrees. The lake level was at 
normal pool with clear to stained water. It was 
sunny to partly cloudy & winds @ 10 - 20 MPH. 

POMME DE TERRE TOURNAMENT          

Our  next  tournament  is August 7 & 8  at  Lake.  
Pomme de Terre. Take off is out of Pomme State 
Park Marina.   Tournament hours for both Saturday 
and Sunday are 6:00am to 12:00pm.                 

 

TRUMAN RESULTS          


